Phi Gamma Delta Fratemity

527 N. Peachtree Ave.
Cookeville, TN 38501

www.ttufiji.com
June, 2008

Dear Graduate,

Congratulations on the accomplishment of completing high school, and the decision to pursue a college
education at Tennessee Technological University. We at Phi Gamma Delta recognize your
achievements in high school and would like to reward you for your efforts. The Lee Wray Honorary
Scholarship was created for an incoming Tennessee Tech freshman male who exemplifies leadership,
scholastic excellence, and community involvement. This $250 endowment is designed to relieve the
financial stress of your first semester at college. We encourage you to fill out the application and mail it
to the Fraternity or you may personally turn in the application at a cookout that will be hosted in your
area. We would like to see you come out and meet some of the brothers of Phi Gamma Delta this
summer and fall so we can answer any questions you have about the scholarship, campus, professors,
campus life or Greek life. Also be sure to visit our website at www.ttufiji.com for more information
and upcoming events. Congratulations once again on completion of high school. We hope to see you
this summer and fall.

Sincerely,

Jon Vaughn

President

Lee Wray Honorary Scholarship Application

Full Name:

Address:

City: State: ZIP:

Cell Number:

Email Address:

High School GPA: ACT/SAT scores:

Honors and Awards:

Clubs, Honor Societies, Leadership roles, and other community involvement: (list below)
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